
SANDY CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER ADOPTION OF THE FY 2020-21 TENTATIVE 
BUDGET 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 5, 2020, at 5:15 pm in an online meeting in accordance with 
Governor Gary R. Herbert’s March 18, 2020 Executive Order suspending specified sections of the Utah 
Open and Public Meetings Act, the Sandy City Council will hold a public hearing to consider adopting the 
Sandy City Tentative Budget, including fee schedule, for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2020 and 
ending June 30, 2021.  

The May 5, 2020 Sandy City Council online meeting will be conducted via Zoom Webinar. Citizens 
wishing to comment during the budget public hearing must access the meeting via the Zoom Webinar 
link below. If a citizen is unable to attend a meeting via Zoom, he or she may e-mail the City Council 
Executive Director at mapplegarth@sandy.utah.gov by 3:00 PM on May 5, 2020 to have those 
comments distributed to the City Council and have them read into the record at the appropriate time. 

Interested persons may register for this webinar at:  
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_aGzHRhJuTlCZdX67hHGExA  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 

A copy of the tentative budget will be available online at 
https://sandy.utah.gov/departments/finance/budget-information by May 5, 2020. Any questions you 
may have regarding this hearing may be directed to the Budget Director (801) 568-7128. 
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